
Thursday, August 29, 2024 

Announcements 

Hello Dons!  Interested in acting in the spotlight or 
handling technicalities backstage?  Looking for a fun and 
welcoming environment to express yourself and make 
friends?  Then come by and attend S.V. Drama Club’s first 
meeting of the school year!  The meeting will be TODAY 
after school in Sierra Vista Middle School’s Room 34.  For 
more information, check out our Instagram: 
@svdramaclub. 
 
Are you ready to rock the stage, sing your heart out or just 
jam with friends?  Whether you want to join a band, sing 
karaoke or explore new musical talents, the Musicians 
Club is the place to be!  No matter your skill level, there’s a 
spot for you.  Come share your passion for music, make 
new friends and have fun!  If interested, show up TODAY 
during Lunch in Room 216, Mr. Reynoso’s Room.  Don’t 
miss out - let’s make some noise together! 
 
Hey Dons!  The first club meeting for this upcoming school 
year will be on Friday, August 30th.  All presidents and 
vice presidents or anyone wanting to renew or create a 
club will be required to attend the meeting in the Gym 
during Lunch and will need to submit their application 
form to ASB by the end of the day on Tuesday, September 
10th in order to participate in Club Rush, which will be on 
September 18th.  Thank you Dons and see you there!! 

Attention Seniors:  12th Grade Parent/Student Night is 
coming up on Wednesday, September 4th, from 6:00pm to 
8:00pm in the Gym.  Information will be provided on 
graduation, senior events, college applications and financial 
aid.  Jostens will be present to discuss details on purchasing 
your cap and gown, senior rings and accessories.  Do not 
miss it! 

Athletics 

Girls JV & Varsity Tennis vs Arroyo 
  @ Arroyo - 3:30 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sports 

Yearbook 

Seniors:  There will be future portrait appointments for 
your Senior Photos on campus coming up.  We will  
announce the dates soon.  All Seniors must have their  
photograph taken by the studio in order to appear in the 
yearbook by October 31st.  If you did not already  
photograph, you must take your pictures during the  
make-up sessions coming up.  If you are unable to attend 
the on-campus dates, you will need to visit the studio in 
Anaheim prior to October 31st to be included in the  
yearbook.  Students who do no photograph on campus 
with our studio OR at the studio in Anaheim by October 
31st, will NOT be included in the yearbook, no exceptions.  
We will not accept personal photos, nor can the Yearbook 
Class take your picture for you, so please make every  
effort to make your appointment with our photography 
studio.  Appointments do fill up, so it is important for you 
to book your appointment as soon as we announce they 
are open. 
 

Girls Soccer tryouts will be held TODAY, 30th and 31st.  
Come to the Athletics Office for more details.  All girls who 
are trying out need to be cleared. 
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